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From: jon taylor <cmcjtaylor.retired@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2017 4:37 PM
To: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: VOTE NO ON HB 2190

Senators, 

I would ask you to vote NO on HB 2190.  I am not a gambler, nor a poker player.  I do however have a job that 
keeps me informed of those things happening around the State. 

Hold the law enforcement agencies accountable to enforce the law.  Portland Meadows broke, and are still 
breaking the law.  Don't punish those who are following the rules, just those who don't. 

Please don't push the "easy" button and say yes.  Changing the name of something, is not the fix, on this 
one.  It's about accountability.  Just say "NO" 

Very Respectfully, 
-Jack


